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Greetings Churchill Family Members,

We are already planning for the 2025/2026 school year! The intention of this letter is to
provide families and students with some information and important dates regarding the
2025/2026 registration process. It is important to know that there are two parts to the
registration process. The first is an online registration form that includes demographic
information about your child. This form will be emailed to you on March 10. The second
component is course selection that is done through PowerSchool. 

Families will receive an email on Monday, March 10, 2025 with a reminder that the
registration for 2025/2026 is open through School Engage on PowerSchool (a link will be
included). Emails will be sent to the addresses currently listed in PowerSchool. If the email
address currently listed in PowerSchool is incorrect, please reach out to your current
school and update this information. We ask that parents complete the online registration
package by no later than March 28, 2025. Schools are required by Alberta Education to
have a current registration package on file for every student at the beginning of each new
school year. 

If you have any questions regarding the registration process that are not addressed in this
letter, please click the 2025/2026 Course Selection link under the Parent Information
section of our website. You can also call our front office (403-328-4723) and we would be
happy to help answer any questions.

Below is a timeline outlining the registration process for all  students Winston Churchill
High School. 

Monday, March 10
Families will receive an email with a link to the registration package

Thursday, March 20
Information evening for families; How to select courses in PowerSchool, What Courses Should
my child select? Alberta Graduation Requirements.

March 25 - March 28
Current Churchill students will select their courses for next year on PowerSchool

Wednesday, March 26 (1:50pm - 3:30pm)
Extended Advisor period; Advisors will help students with course selections (if needed)

Friday, March 29
Deadline for families to complete and submit the online registration package

Take good care!

Winston Churchill High School Admin Team
Tracy Wong, Jamie Bach, Aaron Becking, & Taryn Woods


